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Good afternoon:

I hope everybody is doing well as we continue to address the COVID-19 pandemic.

As many of you know, National Trail has been able to offer lunch services to our students over the
past week. Even with the implementation of Governor DeWine's "Stay at Home" order, National
Trail is able to continue this program because we are providing an essential service.

However, as we continue to move deeper into the COVID-19 pandemic, it goes without saying that
I worry about the health and safety of our staff, students and community. As a result, we will be
making some changes with our "daily" lunch program. Effective Wednesday, March 25th, National
Trail will deliver the last remaining lunches for this week. When students and parents arrive at our
various stops, they will be provided a bag that will have lunch for Wednesday, Thursday and
Friday. If you are not able to make the scheduled stops, please contact the school and we will see
what we can do to arrange a lunch drop off.

Please find the updated NT Lunch link - http://bit.ly/2TWrbyQ

If we are still closed after spring break ends on April 3rd, we will again return to the lunch delivery. 
However, lunches will be served in multiple day increments.  We certainly will keep families posted
on the schedule once it is developed.

We are fortunate to have a wonderful staff at NT that has helped make this program, and our Non-
Traditional Learning, a success.  Just today, I very briefly sat in on a 3rd Grade Zoom meeting as
a teacher was checking on her students!  I can’t be more pleased with what I’m seeing and
hearing as we move through this epidemic together.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to any staff member or myself.

Stay safe and always remember... #ItsBETTERtobeaBLAZER

Thanks,
Bob

-- 

http://bit.ly/2TWrbyQ
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